
1/25/2021 

Dear Allamuchy Parents, 

Now that the children are all back to their hybrid learning cohorts, we will be 

distributing and delivering "Grab and Go" lunch meals to all students as follows: 

Blue Cohort:​  ​Three meals will be distributed to all students as they depart school on 

Monday for Monday's,Tuesday's and Wednesday's lunches.  

Lunch will be delivered to the students' homes on Wednesdays for Thursday's and 

Friday's meals, unless you have requested that your household should not receive an 

at-home delivery. 

Gold Cohort:​  ​Three meals will be delivered to each students' homes on Monday for 

Monday's, Tuesday's and Wednesday's lunches, unless you have requested that your 

household should not receive an at-home delivery.  

On Thursdays, students will receive two meals for Thursday and Friday as they depart 

school at the end of the school day. 

Virtual Cohort:​  Three meals for each student will be delivered to the student's home 

on Monday for Monday's,Tuesday's and Wednesday's lunches. On Wednesdays, two 

meals will be delivered for Thursday's and Friday's lunches, unless you have requested 

that your household should not receive an at-home delivery. 

Should there be any changes to this schedule, we will do our best to contact you via 

email. 

Please be advised that we are a peanut free as well as a pork free district.  All of our 

luncheon meat, pepperoni and sausage are turkey or chicken based. 

As always, thank you in advance for  your cooperation and please let us know if there is 

anything we can do for you. 

  

Jodi Eberhart 

Food Service Manager 

Maschio's Food Service 

 


